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Monday 2nd March 2020
Year 6 after-school SATs booster lessons

Dear parents/carers
We would like to invite your child to some after-school booster lessons to help prepare them for the upcoming SATs tests.
We will be providing weekly sessions as follows starting w/c 9th March and concluding w/c 4th May. We hope that your child will make every effort to attend and participate fully.
Mondays 3.10-4.00pm – reading boosters
Tuesdays 3.10-4.00pm – arithmetic boosters
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursdays 3.10-4.00pm – problem solving & reasoning boosters
The children will work in one of three groups with a member of staff so that they can benefit from working in a smaller group.
These sessions replace the homework club.
There is an expectation that your child will attend the SATs booster sessions; please complete and return the attached slip.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Johnson 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name of child…………………………..…    Signed ……………….……………………...

I would like my child to attend the Year 6 SATs booster sessions each Monday, Tuesday & Thursday.

Name of person collecting…………………………
Mobile of person collecting……………………………..
My child can make their own way home from school
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